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To Whom it may concern,
My name is Wendy Wythe.  I purchased my new home at 4782 E 3925 N in Eden Utah on October 26, 2020.  This home is my primary residence and I am the only resident. My daughter and son in law Annalissa and Robert Reis are on title as Joint Tenants.
The purpose for this document is to clarify that I am applying for my Business License for my Design Consultation Home Business and Nightly Rental business.  
I have filled out and submitted the Business License Application and the Conditional Use Permit.
My goal is to occasionally rent my whole home a family while I am out of town working or visiting my family while complying with the desires of our HOA community.  There are several homes in our HOA who also provide occasional Nightly Rentals.
Thank you for your consideration in this matter,
Wendy Wythe
530-306-7000
wythedesigns@gmail.com
   

